  To all 2014 Gumbo Cooks:
Welcome to the 9th Gumbo Cook-off and thank you for joining in the fun of this worthy event.  This event has been advertised more than ever this year so look forward to a BUSY day with people from all over coming to taste gumbo!  Remember, the minimum amount to cook is 5 gallons but we encourage you to make more, if possible, so everyone that comes will be able to enjoy your gumbo.

Here is some important information you need to have.

1. Parking passes will be handed out at the Wed. night club meeting for parking on Hogan St. Please remember the gates open at 9:00 am and only ONE vehicle per entry. Space is limited. If you do not get your pass at the meeting, we will have a pass for you that morning. Mark Renfroe, our founding Father, will assist you in locating your cooking area as space is limited. 
2. Please remember you may pre-cook you roux and any meats you will be using.

Everything else must be prepared on site. Please have a list of ingredients to display for those who need it due to allergies etc.....

3. Rice, bowls, and spoons will be provided by the Gumbo Committee. Please have your own serving utensils. Bring a gas/propane cooker only. Electricity is not available.

Please understand that you need to serve a gumbo ‘taste’ (very small quantity).  You don’t need to fill the entire bowl as you will run out of gumbo quickly. Also, only serve those with a wristband as they have donated to the cause. 
4. Dress it up!! Make your cooking area something special! Showmanship is a big part of this event. The wilder the better. Have fun with it, costumes, decorations, music etc...

5. If you have not paid your entry fee yet, you may do so at the club meeting Wed. 5th

at Lillian's or mail your entry no later than Sat., March 1st to: 
PHINS

1672 Dockside Dr.

Fleming Island, Fl. 32003

We thank you again for participating . It's going to be a fantastic day.  Please contact me if you have any questions at c: 904-237-5333 or email jvbudd57@att.net.
Grab a bowl, it's good for the Soul!

Jeff  Budd
Gumbo Chairman

